Ms. Linda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor
Stibnite Gold Project

500 N. Mission Street, Building 2

McCall, Idaho 83638

Attn: Linda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor

Public participation is a huge part of the permitting process and | appreciate the opportunity to share
my thoughts on the SDEIS. This project is important to me not only because it can provide America with
a domestically mined source of antimony and restore an abandoned mine site in need of repair, but it
will also give our local youth HOPE. Hope they can stay in their hometown, have a good job with
benefits and family wages and raise a family in one of the most beautiful places in the country.

The Stibnite Gold Project would secure America's only source of antimony. Today, we predominately
rely on China and Russia for this critical mineral, which is concerning given its importance. Antimony is
used heavily in national defense applications, including everything from munitions to military uniforms.
Itis also key to the clean energy transition. In fact, Perpetua Resources plans to supply antimony to
large-scale battery maker Ambri, so they can commercialize their technology. The antimony from
Stibnite could help power approximately 1 million homes with solar power for the battery's 20+ year
lifespan. | support the Stibnite Gold Project using the Burntlog route because | want to help America
reach our clean energy goals and remain a safe country.

Reviewing Perpetua Resources' improved plans it is clear to me the company really believes in taking
care of the environment and keeping the community safe. That is why they reduced water
temperatures, improved water quality and shrunk the project footprint by 13 percent. | urge you to trust
in your own review process and permit the Stibnite Gold Project.
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